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Honorable Committee Members and Chair, 

 

I join Oregon Humane Voters and many other wildlife advocacy organizations in their 

opposition to HB 3086, as introduced, and support the -1 amendments. 

 

The ODFW should represent each Oregonian, and have a goal to maintain 

proportional representation.   All Oregonians are stakeholders in the future of wildlife 

and habitats in our state.  I believe we need to live in harmony with wildlife and the 

environment, as do a large percentage of Oregonians, though they may not live in or 

near a river basin.   

 

ODFW is there for ALL Oregonians.  Hunters, agriculture industry, and ranching 

should not control, manipulate, or direct ODFW. 

 

Thank you. 

 


